
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           02 November 2017 00:10
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Donna Heslin
 
Name: Donna
Surname: Heslin

 
 
Message:
Drogheda NEEDS to be in this plan, for our children’s future. We need to be recognised as a city. We
deserve to have IDA expansion, infrastructure improvements & tourism. We’ve worked hard
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
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